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Dear Mr. Williams:
 
As you consider the request for a new public information meeting, note that the complaints about
the previous meeting are documented. No effort was taken at the time to resolve the problems. 
 
See link below for more details  
 
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/DocumentRecord.aspx?DocID=8709b7aa-7a75-46a8-9e7d-d8f8787cb79e
 
The application submitted by Birch also contains inaccurate information. A full investigation is
needed before the Birch application moves forward. 
 
Kind Regards,
Robert Mayer
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